
 

 

 

 

Next Board Meeting 

Thursday, September 14th 7:00pm (curling arena) 

Our meetings are open to the public! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are interested in donating towards our goal, please contact our President Bobby Jo: 306-381-3657 or send us an 

email: marwayneplayground@gmail.com 

Check us out on 

Facebook or Instagram! 

Like, Follow, Share  

 

 

End of Summer Photo Contest 

Post a picture of something fun your family did this summer! The lake, 

sandcastle, ice cream, bike ride, road trip, etc.  

Tag us on Facebook or Instagram @marwayne community playground 

association for a chance to win $10.00 gift cards to D&D groceries and Kat 

Tracks sweet shop!  

Draw Date Friday September 8th. 2023 

 

We will be hosting a hotdog 

sale for the elementary kids at 

Marwayne Jubilee School 

Monday, September 18th, 2023 
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